
ANNOUNCEMENT RELEASE:  Manufacturing Indaba enters its 4th year - aimed at 
growing South African manufacturers 
 
The rapid advancement of technology and processes in the manufacturing 
industry across the world has forced South Africa to consider changing current 
practices and mind sets in order to be able to compete internationally.  At this 
edition of the Manufacturing Indaba, to be hosted at Emperors Palace, from the 
27 – 28 June 2017, keynote addresses and panel discussions will focus on the 
future of manufacturing in South Africa centered around the role of 
manufacturing, how to build a stronger manufacturing sector, and the growth 
sectors for the future.  
The event, now in its 4th year, continues to be the leading manufacturing 
business platform encouraging debate, exploring market opportunities for 
manufacturing growth and providing government with the stage to share the 
latest policy news with manufacturers, from small to large.  With many 
emerging manufacturing sectors and opportunities developing in South Africa, 
from fuel cell technologies, electronics, to food and beverages, etc. this forum 
aims, through the engagement with key stakeholders and manufacturers, to 
grow manufacturers.   
“We want to move South African manufacturing forward and the 
Manufacturing Indaba provides the opportunity to share knowledge, explore 
public and private sector collaboration, develop new markets for the sale of 
products and services and to gain an understanding of the future trends that can 
impact manufacturing.”  commented Liz Hart, Managing Director, 
Manufacturing Indaba. 
	 
About the Manufacturing Indaba 
The 4th annual Manufacturing Indaba will be hosted at Emperors Palace in the 
City of Ekurhuleni from the 27 – 28 June 2017.  The event will comprise a two-
day conference and exhibition.  The event is hosted in partnership with the 
Department of Trade & Industry, the Department of Science & Technology, the 
Department of Public Enterprises, the Manufacturing Circle, the City of 
Ekurhuleni as the Host City and the NCPC-SA. 
For more information please visit www.manufacturingindaba.co.za	


